
Badgers Class Newsletter 
Friday 29th September 2023 

What has been happening this week?  

In Re, the children were text detectives and looked at what the Bible says about God.   

In English, the children did some work on actie and passive voice. They also wrote some 

wonderful poems for their grandparents.   

In Maths, the children have been working on addition and subtraction. Year 6 enjoyed 

some missing digt challenges! 

In History, the children learnt about the impact of WW1 on children  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Lottie and Aldous fro their WW1 work in History this week  

Headteachers Award: Willow for Respect and Ella-Rose for Perseverance   

Shining Stars: Ella– Rose  

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“ I liked researching passages from the Bible because some of the ways text had been 

written seemed funny” Flavius  

 

Reminders & Messages  

• Children may wear black and navy shorts or leggings for PE. School Jumpers and 

Cardigans too please.  

• Thank you to those who came to the Grandparents’ tea!  


